
‭September 3, 2024‬

‭RE: Personnel Announcement‬

‭Effective October 28, 2024 Carmelina Marin, PA-C will no longer be employed at‬
‭Lomibao Rheumatology & Wellness Care, PLLC. PA Marin’s last working day is October‬
‭25, 2024 and wishes to assure all patients a smooth transition.‬

‭Our team is hard at work to ensure patient care can continue as seamlessly as is‬
‭possible. We appreciate our patient community’s patience and support as we navigate‬
‭this challenging transition.‬

‭Because we will be down one clinician, we are temporarily pausing scheduling new‬
‭patients. We are tracking interested individuals on a new patients list whom we will‬
‭contact to schedule in the future.‬

‭Due to the continued demand for our services, we are looking to hire a second‬
‭rheumatologist physician to join our team ASAP.‬

‭Respectfully,‬
‭Your TEAM at Lomibao Rheumatology & Wellness Care, PLLC‬


